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Greetings in the precious name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ! 

At a time when the authority of Scripture and the prophetic voice of Ellen G. White are 

increasingly questioned or misunderstood, it is vital that we, as Seventh-day Adventists, take the 

time to deepen our understanding of how divine revelation has functioned within our movement. 

Misconceptions about Ellen White’s writings—from accusations of plagiarism to 

misunderstandings of the proper relationship between the writings of Ellen White and the Bible—

are common in the public sphere and, sadly, have also caused confusion within our ranks. 

For this reason, the Spirit of Prophecy and Publishing Departments are pleased to invite you to a 

two-part online webinar series that will offer clarity, scholarship, and inspiration: 

Webinar Series Schedule – 7:00 PM nightly 

• Tuesday, May 20: “Ellen White’s Relation to the  Bible” 

• Thursday, May 22: “Ellen White: Prophet or Plagiarist” 

We are honored to have Dr. Howard Weems, Director of the Ellen G. White Research Center at 

Oakwood University, as our presenter. His presentations promise to be both intellectually robust 

and spiritually enriching. 

Let us come together to grow in grace, deepen our convictions, and be equipped to “always be 

ready to give an answer” (1 Peter 3:15) regarding the prophetic guidance God has graciously 

provided His remnant church. 

 

Yours in Christ’s Service,  

 

Sadekie Beckford, Pastor  

Spirit of Prophecy Director 
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